
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
Re: Heber Valley Chamber of Commerce  
 
Dear New Business Representative:  
 
Welcome to Heber Valley! On behalf of the business community, the Heber Valley Chamber of 
Commerce would like to welcome you to our wonderful community. Because of your entrepreneurial 
spirit and hard work, your business adds greater depth and vibrancy to our economy. For that, we are 
truly grateful and would like to invite you to become a member of the Heber Valley Chamber.  
 
Our mission at the chamber is to “Unite, Connect, and Promote” local businesses throughout all of 
Wasatch County. We accomplish this through a variety of networking opportunities, community events, 
and through several promotional sources. One of the important roles of the chamber is to create a 
business-friendly environment and we do that through our advocacy work with elected officials, 
community stakeholders, and with the businesses themselves. As a member of the chamber, you will be 
part of a great community that is highly engaged and actively shapes our local economy. These are just a 
few of the many benefits you’ll receive by joining and participating in the chamber.  
 
You can learn more about Heber Valley Chamber membership benefits by visiting 
www.gohebervalley.com or by visiting our office at 475 N. Main Street in Heber. We hope you consider 
becoming a part of the Heber Valley Chamber. As Helen Keller once said, “Alone we can do so little, 
together we can do so much.”  
 
We look forward to working with you and serving your organization to the best of our abilities!  
 
Best Regards,  
Dallin Koecher, Executive Director  
Jessica Broadhead, Marketing Manager 
Jessica Turner, Public Relations Manager 
Desirae Broadhead, Membership Manager  
Jana Brown, Destination Sales Manager 
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